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Release of sexually violent offender

From Sallie Grover <sallieg15@hotmail.com>

Date Sat 5/3/2025 10:04 PM

HSO'MAILBOX <HSO@co.humboldt.ca.us>; COB <COB@co.humboldt.ca.us> ; District Attorney

<districtattorney@co.humboldt.ca.us>

To

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening

attachments.

Greetings,

I'd like to voice my opposition to releasing a sexually violent offender in our community.

I'm a single, 70 year old female. I own two dogs that need regular exercise. I've spent many hours alone

in the limited public places where dogs are allowed. Many of these are close to where Richard Strobaugh

would be placed. People like me would be easy targets.

We need a community that's safe for all members. Most women have experienced some form of sexual
violence in their lives. We hear about it in the news locally, nationally and internationally regularly. We

assert, second guess, set boundaries and live with fear. Please consider alternatives that will enhance

safety and well-being for all of us.

Thank you for listening and for all that you do for the community.

Sincerely,
Sallie Grover

This letter addresses agenda item 13 of the HCBS May 6th meeting.

Sent from my iPhone


